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Final Newsletter of 2020  -  Term 4 : Week 6 : Theme “Thanksgiving” 

Year-end reports  :  Please  note our school is 

hosting Thanksgiving Assemblies.  If you have 

received an invitation, your child’s report will 

be issued in the Assembly.  Please co-operate 

with our screeners as all the COVID 19       

Protocols have to be observed. 

 

Thank you . . . 

for the Food Collection for  our       

General Workers—your  generosity 

far exceeded our expectations.   

Sadly we are also saying farewell  to Mr S. Siwila, Ms C. Cawood and Mrs J. Naidoo  at 
the end of 2020 … but we will be welcoming Miss R. Meyer, Miss M. Bremner and 

Miss J. Walker into our Scottsville family at the beginning of 2021. 

I am very thankful to the staff of our school for all their assistance and encouragement 
in helping me carry out my responsibilities throughout this year.  Their support and   
dedication has been amazing. 

As we have listened to our President over this COVID period, the holidays are a good 
time for families to reunite, but please remember to observe all  COVID 19 Protocols.   

As an end-note I would like to wish all our Grade 7 learners a prosperous High School 
career.  May all the knowledge and skills learned throughout their Primary School  

career help them to be better Ladies and Gentlemen in High School.    

 

Sincerely,   

M.I. MKHIZE—PRINCIPAL—SCOTTSVILLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Scottsville Wearhouse 
For Uniforms 

Please note our school uniform shop will be 

open on the following days: 

Wednesday, 09/12/2020—11:30 to 13:30 

Thursday, 10/12/2020—11:30 to 13:30 

Monday, 25/01/2021—09:00 to 14:00 

Tuesday, 26/01/2021—09:00 to 14:00 

Wednesday, 27/01/2021—11:30 to 13:30 

Thursday, 28/01/2021—11:30 to 13:30 

Sue-Anne Schoolwear at 60 Boshoff Street 

(Tel: 033 345 2806) will also be open each 

day  Monday to Friday from 08:00 to 16:30  

and Saturdays from 08:00 to 12:30.   

The prices are the same as at the Scottsville 

Wearhouse. 

We would like to welcome Ms G. Abdey to the main school in 2021 from the  
Pre-Primary.  Mrs Paine is retiring, having served Scottsville for more than 32 

years—we wish her a relaxing retirement. 

 


